
        

To Whom it May Concern  

26th March 2020. 

RE: Covid-19 Essential Business travel. 

 

This letter is to document the bearer(s) of the letter as being a worker(s) in an essential service. 

The bearer works in/for the New Zealand potato industry and/or owns a potato 

growing/processing/exporting farm or facility. 

Their MPI verification number is ___________________. 

The New Zealand Potato Industry falls under the Primary Industries category of the latest Ministry of 

Primary Industries Covid-19 Essential Business table.  

https://covid19.govt.nz/government-actions/covid-19-alert-level/essential-businesses/ 

This person(s) has permission to travel to/from their place of work. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Chris Claridge, CEO Potatoes New Zealand, M: 021 577 387 

 

  

 

Potatoes New Zealand is the industry association representing potato growers’, processors’ and exporters’ operations, 

interests and business. https://potatoesnz.co.nz/about-us/ 
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